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Dear Parent/Guardians,                  25th May, 2022 

Start of Second Term Saturday Extracurricular Activities 

 Following the Heath Protection Measures for Schools announced by the Education Bureau on 19th May, 

students are required to take their temperature and do the rapid antigen test and obtain a negative test result before 

they are allowed to return to school to participate in the extracurricular activities on Saturday mornings. In view 

of this, the school immediately contacted instructors of the activities and compiled a group list according to 

students’ previous activity preferences, to start the Saturday extracurricular activities as soon as possible. Teachers 

have posted the enrollment notice on page 72 of the student handbook. That notice displayed student’s name and 

information of enrollment. Most activities will start on Saturday, 28th May. Parents please check and remind your 

children to attend on time.  

 

 The continuous epidemic has impacted to all industries and may have bought financial pressure upon 

different families. To relieve parents’ financial pressure, and support students in participating in extracurricular 

activities to have a healthy physical and mental development, the school has decided to fully subsidize the 

instructor fees of the activities of enrolled students.  

 

 Please be reminded that students returning to school on Saturday to participate in activities must 

show their temperature of that day and the negative result of the rapid antigen test to the teacher along 

with the parent’s signature confirmation in order to enter the school (requirements same as returning to 

school for classes on Monday to Friday). As the test declaration and temperature record table posted on page 

68 of the student handbook before did not include 28th May, parents please add the related information below the 

record table, the format reference can be found on the annex. The test declaration and temperature record table 

soon to be distributed in June will include the dates of Saturdays, parents can then fill in the related information 

directly in the record table. 

 If you have any questions, please contact 2404 5333 to contact Mr. Lau Yin San.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

Annex 

Format of filling in body temperature and negative result of rapid antigen test result: 

Date 

Time of Temperature 

Recording and Rapid 

Antigen Test 

Temperature 
Test Result (Please circle the 

appropriate option) 

Parent/Guardian’s 

Signature 

25/5 a.m. ℉/℃ Negative / Positive  

26/5 a.m. ℉/℃ Negative / Positive  

27/5 a.m. ℉/℃ Negative / Positive  

28/5 a.m. ℉/℃ Negative / Positive  

30/5 a.m. ℉/℃ Negative / Positive  

31/5 a.m. ℉/℃ Negative / Positive  

 

世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R AT I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D  

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 


